Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA ~ AN
llagan

)

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
NOTICE TO PROCEED

July 8, 2024

MS. JANINE ARMIE F. PALOMO

Manager

J3P Construction and Developer Corporation >
Cordon, Isabela

Dear Ms. Palomo:

This attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby
given to J3P Construction and Developer Corporation that work may
proceed on Completion of DRRM Office and School Clinic at Diadi ™™
Region H/S, Villa Marzo, Cordon, Isabela under ITB 2024-07 Lot 3 -
effective within seven (7) calendar days from the date of approval of the
contract.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice by signing the space below and
return a copy to this Office.

Very truly yours,

RODOLFO T. ALBANO il
Governor

Conforme:

Date: 1 - W Aok 4




